Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 8:36 AM
To: ‘Louis Arighi'

Subject: RE: 2855 Mandela Parkway SCM
Louis,

Thank you for the heads up. Let me know if you require technical assistance.
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

————— Original Message-----

From: Louis Arighi [mailto:LArighi@trihydro.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 5:37 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: 2855 Mandela Parkway SCM

Dear Keith,

I wanted to let you know that we have had some technical difficulties uploading the Focused
Site Conceptual Model for 2855 Mandela Parkway this afternoon, and it will not be uploaded by
the end of the day, but we will make sure that it gets uploaded tomorrow (Wednesday) morning.
Thank you for your understanding.

Louis Arighi
Geologist



